
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome New Members! 
         Membership in RIMA Reaches All-Time High 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Credibility An Editorial by Roy Akers, A.F.S. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

David Yarbrough, Professor and Chairperson of Chemical Engineering at Tennessee 
Technological University, was named co-recipient of the "Thermal Conductivity Conference Award", 
presented at the 23rd International Thermal Conductivity Conference that took place recently in Nashville. 
Yarbrough shared the honor with Professor Roy Taylor of the Department of Metallurgy, University of 
Manchester, England.  The award recognizes contributions to the understanding of the thermal conductivity 
of materials and is symbolized by a piece of ARMCO iron that was part of the lot of material shared among 
laboratories around the world  in the 1960's to establish a common point of reference.  Dr. R.W. Powell of 
the National Physical Laboratory, Teddington, England, received the first conference award in 1970.  Last 
year's award went to Professor J. Fricke of the Institute of Inorganic Chemistry, Wutzburg, Germany. 
Yarbrough's research on the thermal conductivity of materials has included work on metals and metal 
alloys, porous and fibrous materials, liquids and polymeric foams.  In recent years his research emphasis 
has been in the area of thermal insulation for buildings and appliances.  Recent work has included 
"superinsulation," a new area of insulation research.  Superinsulations have 10 to 20 times the insulation 
effectiveness of materials that are now commonly used, thus promising greater insulating efficiency and 
energy savings for home, industry and a wide range of other applications. 
Yarbrough has participated in thermal conductivity conferences since 1979.  He organized the 19th 
conference that was hosted by Tennessee Tech.  In 1985, he was designated a conference "Fellow" in 1987 
and has served as financial steward since 1994. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RIMA Committees 
Membership Committee: Chairman, Robert Wadsworth 
Public Relations Committee: Chairman, Larry Ryan 
Technical Committee:  Chairman, Robert Hageman 



 

President's Message 
Dan Russell, RIMA President 
 
Fellow members of RIMA: 

Wow, what explosive growth we have experienced over the last two years by 
doubling in size.  Congratulations to everyone who was a part of this tremendous 
growth.  RIMA is an organization that allows us to collectively solve problems that 
not only affect us individually but also as an industry. 
If you are a new member of RIMA or have grown gray with RIMA, each member 
has the same opportunity to learn and the same responsibility to contribute.  A great 
place to start is by becoming active in your committee.  It is truly at this level that 
RIMA will accomplish or fail to accomplish its goals.  If you have forgotten your 
committee or need to join a committee please call me at 1-800-279-4123.  This is 
your association and our industry. 
Thank you for allowing me to serve as your President.  I look forward to seeing all 
of you in Quebec City. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RIMA Newsletter Contributors:  Bill Lippy, Bob Wadsworth, Dave Yarbrough, Roy Akers, Dan Russell, Ed 
Nowman, Dawn Thornton, & Carolyn Buchanan. 
 
 
 


